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18 March 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
Year 3 and 4 Lunchtime British Sign 

Language (BSL) Club 

 

In our continued effort with our vision of celebrating Respect, Equality and Diversity at Rossett Acre, we 

want to support our children with their understanding of different needs. Therefore, we are excited to 

announce that we will be starting a British Sign Language (BSL) club.  

 

The BSL club will be led by Miss MacGillivray and Miss Pearson and will initially be open to children in 

Year 3 and 4. It will commence on Thursday 11th April 2024 and sessions will be held every Thursday 

12:30-12:50pm for 5 weeks on the following dates: 
 

11, 18, 25 April, 2, 9 May 2024 
 
 

There are 20 spaces available and names will be drawn at random. Completed forms should be 

returned by 9.00am on Wednesday 3 April 2024. You will be informed by email if your child has or 

has not secured a place. There is no cost for this club. 
 

With thanks 

 
 

Miss MacGillivray 

PSHCEe Subject Leader 
 

Year 3 and 4 British Sign Language 
Club. 

I give permission for my child: to take part in the BSL Club 
starting on Thursday 11th April 2024. 

 
 
 
 

To view the privacy notice on how we use your data, please refer to the following link www.rklt.co.uk and click on the Statutory 

Documentation tab. 
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